
 
 
 
17 SECURITY ENHANCEMENT AT MCMANUS GALLERIES (AN510-2003) 
 
An offer has been received from the current maintenance contractor in respect of enhancing security 
arrangements at McManus Galleries. 
 
A quote of £7,787 has been received from ADT Fire & Security PLC for a second phase of 
improvements to the close circuit TV system at the McManus Galleries, linked to the earlier phase 
replacing the original VCR recording system with digital recording technology which improves the 
quality of the information generated. 
 
It is recommended that the offer be accepted.  There is allowance for the works in the 2003/04 Leisure 
and Arts Capital Budget. 
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